Craig, Sondra

From: Connie Forseth <crforseth@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 4:40 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: South Branch Library building

Some people who received this message don't often get email from crforseth@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Please uphold the designation as an historic landmark!



